
Baptism Dates 

Feb. 12th,  April 15th, May 13th, 

June 10th 

 

Next Baptism  

Preparation Date: 

March 25th,  May 6th 

from 3:00 pm—4:30 pm 

Envelopes for 2012 are available 

at the back of the church.  Please 

disregard any old boxes you have 

at home. 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 

Phone:  689-4501 (Emergency) 

website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Warden on Duty for Feb: 

Sandra Taylor 

 

Tuesday, February 7th 

2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visit 

—Gully Pond Manor (Rev. Robin) 

7:30 pm - Vestry Meeting 
 

Wednesday, Feb 8th  

12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  

8:00 pm - ACW 
 

Thursday, Feb 9th 

6:30 p.m. - Choir practice 
 

Feb 12th 

8:30 a.m. - Holy Eucharist 

10:00 a.m. - Holy Eucharist 

7:00 p.m. - Bible Study 
 

Sidespersons, Feb 12th 

Team # 5, Alf Newhook 
 

Eucharistic Assistants, Feb 12th 

8:30 a.m. - Sam 

10:00 a.m. - Betty R, Gloria, 

Amanda, Barb P 
 

Greeters, Feb 12th 

10:00 a.m. - Dot Davis, Jean Mercer 
 

Readers, Feb 12th 

Baptism 
 

Servers, Feb 5th 

Emma R, Jennifer P, Caitlin T 

God’s Story your Story: When His 

becomes yours.    

Mark your calendars and plan on  

joining us at  7pm in the parish hall on 

February 12th, March 11th, April 15th, 

May 13th  and June 10th.  Together we 

will look at how our life story is part of 

a grand, overarching narrative.  Our 

church‟s journey of faith will come 

alive as we explore the divine story and 

discover God‟s divine plan for us. 

Vestry Meeting:  Due to the weather 

on Tuesday past, we have rescheduled 

our meeting for Feb 7th at 7:30pm.   

Members are asked to please pick up 

their reports at the parish office in ad-

vance of our meeting. 

THE CANDLE 
February 5, 2012 

Do you remember 

the Ed Sullivan 

Show? 
All Saint’s parish staff 

would like to give you the 

opportunity to join them 

for Dinner and A Great 

Big Shew:  on Friday, Feb 

24th at 6:30pm in the 

Parish Hall. We will pay 

tribute to Ed Sullivan and some of the greats who made their 

debut performances on his stage.  For $25.00 we promise you 

a delicious three course meal with great entertainment. 

Be sure to get your tickets today by calling 834-4501 or 

dropping by the parish office. There are a limited number of 

seats available  -- You won’t want to miss this!! 

Our AGM is scheduled for March 4th  

If you are a baptized member of this congregation, at least 16 years of age, 

and for three months prior to our AGM, has been involved in regular 

worship, fellowship, and financial support to our congregation you are 

eligible to become a member of our Vestry.  The role of Vestry is to advise 

and assist the rector and church wardens in the management of the affairs of 

our congregation.  If you have an interest in administration and a 

willingness to take an active role in management, please give some 

consideration to putting your name forward to serve on Vestry.  Regularly 

scheduled meetings occur on the last Tuesday of the month. 



Menu /Takeout dinners 

4:30 - 6:00 PM 

 

Menu /Takeout Dinners 4:30 - 6:00 PM 

Orders must be made in advance by calling the parish office.  Cost per meal: $10.00 

Pay when you pick up your meal. 

 

February 16, 2012:    Stuffed Pork Tenderloin with Mashed Potato and Butter  

 Asparagus. Dessert 

March 15, 2012:   Honey Roasted Chicken Breast with Herb Roasted Potato and 

 Lemon Butter Snow Peas. Dessert 

April 19, 2012:  Pork Scaloppini with Tuscan Sauce, Basmati/Wild Rice Pilaf 

 and Green Bean Almandine. Dessert 

May 17, 2012:  Roast Beef with Red Wine Reduction served with Mashed  

 Potato and Roasted Carrot. Dessert 

No takeouts in July and August 

Feb 12th at 7pm   God’s Story your Story: When His becomes yours. 

Together we will look at how our life story is part of a grand, overarching narrative. 

Our church‟s journey of faith will continue to explore the divine story and discover 

God‟s divine plan for us. 

Pancake Supper:  Mark your calendar for our upcoming pancake supper on  

Tuesday, Feb 21st !!! 

Altar Guild Duties 
 

We always welcome new members to our Altar Guild.  Each team is on duty every 

5th month with approximately 1 hour of work a week.   The duties are as follows: 

1. To prepare the altar, clean the communion vessels and brass with brasso or 

warm soapy water for Sunday services. 

2. Hang appropriate colours and banner according to church season or 

occasions, changing to white for baptisms, wedding (mostly summer) and 

funerals. 

3. Team on duty will inform Altar Guild if fresh flowers are to be ordered. 

Lenten Study 

 

Topic: Women of the Bible 

Time: Mondays 2:00 pm to 3:30 pm starting February 20th to April 2nd 

Place: At home of Madeline Critchell (5 Venice Hts.) 

 

Sign up at the back of the church or phone 834-9769. 

 

The same study could be offered on Thursdays from 7:30 pm to 9:00 pm if there is 

enough interest. 

Memorials  

 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish  

in Loving Memory of: 
 

 Hubert Fagan (remembering his passing January 31, 1996) by the family. 
 

 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish Renovation Fund 

in Loving Memory of: 
 

 Stella Woodland (remembering her death February 2nd) by Ed, Kathleen & 

Grace. 
 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish Cemetery Fund 

in Loving Memory of: 
 

 Roy Greeley by Gerard & Ruth Hyde. 

10 Second Sermons 
Church is a bit like being a member of a gym.  Some people like the idea of going 

but don't.  Others go, but aren't really training for anything.  And some actually use it 

to help them with the race they're running. 

        -Milton Jones 

Anglican Church Women of Foxtrap Parish 

 

Did you know that the first Anglican Women‟s Group in the Parish of Foxtrap dates 

back to the early 1900‟s ?  It was formed by Mrs. Edith Caldwell, wife of the Rev 

E.K.H. Caldwell and although it was commonly known as the „Sewing Circle‟,   it 

was to be named „The  Church of England‟s Women‟s Sewing Class‟.  Its objective 

was to further the cause of Christian unity and fellowship, and to promote spiritual 

and temporal welfare of its members.  The first officers were: Edith Caldwell, 

President ; Naomi Andrews, Vice- President;  Mrs. Jacob Dawe, Secretary; Mrs. 

Christopher, Treasurer.  The Sewing Circle evolved into the C.E.W.A. ( The Church 

of England‟s Women‟s Association) with branches in Greeleytown, Long Pond and 

Kelligrews.  In the 1960‟s the CEWA changed its name to the A.C.W. ( Anglican 

Church Women) and on Nov 26th, 1980 the three A.C.W. branches held their first 

joint meeting. 

 

Today, the ladies of our church continue to meet as an organized branch of the 

A.C.W. The purpose of this organization is to unite women in a fellowship of 

worship, study and offering, which will deepen and strengthen their own spiritual 

lives, and will lead them into Christian service everywhere. 

 

We give God thanks for “their faithfulness, their hard work, and their part in keeping 

the Church alive for the Lord and for us.” (  History and Her-story, by Madeline 

Critchell) 


